
Elementary PTO Minutes - May 10, 2018 
 

Carrie Earls called the meeting to order with 9 members in attendance. 
 
President​ - No report 
 
Vice President​ - No report 
 
Secretary​ - No report 
 
Treasurer​ - No report for Sip and Paint yet.  $612 profit from Waldameer ticket sales.  Account 
Balance = $21,261.58. 
 
Principal​ - No report 
 
Auditing Committee​ - Still working on the audit. 
 
Book Giveaway​ - Went well, need to order more books for Winter Giveaway. 
 
Box Tops​ - Will receive the next check in the fall. 
 
Teacher Appreciation Week​ - Currently going on.  Teachers are very grateful. 
 
Newsletter​ - Spring newsletter has been sent home. 
 
Sip and Paint​ - Approximate profit of $2100, but still receiving receipts.  Discussed possibly 
moving to earlier in the year to boost participation. 
 
Field Day​ - Discussed a few game changes due to possible weather issues. 
 
4th Grade Farewell Gifts​ - everything is ordered and has come in.  Looks good.  Will be 
passed out at the awards ceremony. 
 
Last Day of School Fun Day​ - Everything is ordered and ready to go. 
 
Awards Ceremony​ - ribbons/gift cards have been purchased, discussed decor. 
 
Father/Son Pumpkin Race​ - scheduled.  Will discuss further in the fall. 
 
Mother/Daughter Tea​ - Scheduled.  Discuss in the fall. 
 
Fall Fundraisers​ - Texas Roadhouse (Fall, Delivery before Christmas), That’s a Wrap 
(September, Delivery at Parent Teacher Conferences). 



Shelving for Cage​ - Has been purchased and set up. 
 
Playground Mats​ - PTO has been asked to purchase mats for the playground.  We have 
decided to purchase 2 for now and see if they work to fix some drainage issues. 
 
Election of New Officers (2018-2019)​ -  

President - Carrie Earls 
Vice President - Dawn Cunningham 
Secretary - Sarah Moyer 
Treasurer - Lisa Ramsey 

 
Meeting is adjourned. 
 
Members in attendance - Carrie Earls, Sandy Hudak, Kate Bailey, Sarah Moyer, Krsty Edgar, 
Lisa Ramsey, Dawn Cunningham, Heather Simpkins, Julie Priddy 
 
 
 


